
Folksworth C of E (VC) Primary School 

Apreece Road, Folksworth, Peterborough, PE7 3TY 

Headteacher: Michelle Norbury NPQH 

Telephone:  01733 240562 

Email: office@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: https://folksworth.eschools.co.uk 

Twitter: @FolksworthCofE 

 

 

 

Tuesday 26th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
It is with deep regret I am writing to inform you I have had to tender my resignation from the post of 
class teacher at Folksworth School.  This is not a decision I have taken lightly and I realise this may 
come as a shock to you. 
 
As I am sure you will all agree, family has to come first in life.  Last week I received some bad news 
about the health of a close member of my family.  This is an ongoing issue and I have to be there to 
support them.  It will be impossible to do this if I remain in a full time teaching post.   
 
I realise this is not going to be an easy time for you, or the children of Oak Class.  To enable the 
transition to be as smooth as possible I have resigned at the earliest opportunity.  I will be remaining 
at the school until a suitable replacement can be recruited and to enable the transition for Oak Class 
to be as seamless as possible. 
 
I have enjoyed my time here at Folksworth particularly building relationships with you and your 
children.  Knowing you as the people you are, I am confident you will understand my decision and 
realise as parents, I have no option but to resign. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Mrs Revell 
 


